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The Consortium of Chief Elected Officials for the Crater Regional Workforce 

Development Board is seeking new businesses candidates for membership on the 

Board of Directors for the Crater Region. If interested, please send an email to the 

Board Executive Director, Tabitha Taylor at ttaylor@vcwcraterregion.com or call 

804-835-5583. This recruitment is ongoing and is open to any size business. 
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